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December   17,   2020  

Move   Weld   County,   CO   to   Wyoming   

  

A   big   big   thank   you!   

A   big   thanks   for   everyone’s   support.   It   is   truly   amazing   how   quickly    we   have   moved   along   in   
the   last   few   months.   The   time   is   right   for   us   to   get   this   accomplished   but   we   have   a   long   road   ahead.   
Let’s   revisit   where   this   idea   originated,   where   we   are   now   and   what   the   future   holds.   

   It   started   with   an   opinion   in   the   Denver   Post   sometime   around   April   2019   .I   thought   it   was   the   
craziest   thing   I   had   ever   heard.   Sat   on   it   for   a   few   days   and   thought   I   would   make   a   Facebook   page   to   
see   if   anyone   else   thought   it   was   crazy   too.   So   I   shared   it   with   a   few   people   and   watched   it   slowly   get   a   
few   likes   a   month.    Then   sometime   in   late   2019   the   page   caught   the   eye   of   the   right   few   people.   The   
page   likes   went   from   150   to   1500   almost   overnight,   and   the   interest   in   making   this   happen   was   
starting   to   become   something   people   were   starting   to   notice.    A   few   volunteers   stepped   up   and   there   
was   a   true   start   to   the   grassroots   movement.   Then,   it   was   decided   that   we   would   let   the   2020   election   
happen   and   weigh   the   options   a�er.   There   were   already   a   few   ballot   initiatives   out   there   collecting   
signatures.   We   were   afraid   we   could   get   lost   in   the   massive   build   up   to   the   November   election.   
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The   massive   disappointment   of   the   November   election   from   the   local   and   state   levels   was   a   crushing   
blow   to   Weld   County.    Colorado   is   moving   faster   and   faster   to   becoming    a   little   sister   of   California.   The   
Denver/Boulder   liberals   continued   their   relentless   attacks   on   the   rural   communities   throughout   
Colorado.   The   urban/rural   divide   is   larger   than   ever.   

In   the   next   few   weeks   we   will   have   the   petition   language   written   and   get   it   to   print,   soon   
getting   them   out   for   signatures.   Facebook   is   growing   steadily.   The   message   is   getting   out   there.   I   have   
been   on   the   radio   in   Cheyenne   and   asked   to   do   interviews   on   others.    We   have   had   two   meetings   with   
a   lot   of   great   people   and   looking   at   having   more.   With   the   strange   days   of   COVID,   we   have   to   come   up   
with   equally   strange   ways   of   getting   the   message   out   there.     

2021   brings   the   promise   of   new   hope   to   make   things   better   for   the   citizens   of   Weld   County.   We   will   be   
looking   to   spread   the   word   of   Weld   County,   WY   everywhere   and   any   way   we   can.   Please   follow   on   
Facebook   for   future   happenings.   Help   spread   the   word.   

Merry   Christmas   and   a   Happy   New   Year   

From   the   volunteer   staff   of   Weld   County,   WY      
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